

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL
310 CITY HALL
15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD
SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

May 29, 2014

John Hedlund 1436 Westminster St Saint Paul MN 55130

VIA EMAIL: jkhedlund@live.com

Re: Appeal for Property at 1436 Westminster Street

Dear Mr. Hedlund:

This is to confirm that on May 27, 2014, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, June 10, 2014 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall so that you can provide a site plan (aerial map of the property with measurement) once you gather information from the Department of Safety and Inspections. She also stated that she would like to see an exit strategy on how you will deal with the temporary tent structure and the cargo container. You will need to contact Karen Zacho in Zoning for approval of the site plan. Ms. Moermond will also contact Ms. Zacho for information.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

/s/

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

cc: Paula Seeley (email)